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“Time is of the essence” are the words Neelam Kashyap  
first spoke when I met her at the John Muir Health, Walnut 
Creek Medical Center in February of this year. Born in India, 
married for 54 years, and long time residents of Walnut Creek 
for over 40 years, Neelam and Rajendra (Raj) Kashyap decided  
to make an estate gift to support the John Muir Health  
Comprehensive Cancer Center by donating their home.

“Our motivation for making this gift is to inspire others in our 
community to support John Muir Health and the wonderful 
care it provides,” shared Raj.

Neelam and Raj’s story is indeed a story of inspiration and 
compassion. When first diagnosed with cancer, she was  
given a short time to live. Through the extra-ordinary care  
she received at JMH, she lived ten years. She would often  
say, “JMH gave me ten extra years.”

Neelam and Raj’s extraordinary gift is one of the very first gifts 
to support the construction of a world class comprehensive 
cancer center in our community.

To learn more about how you can support this effort, please 
contact the Foundation at 925-947-4449 or email:  
foundation@givehealthjmh.org.

A Gift of
Compassion

Rajendra (Raj) and Neelam Kashyap in their Walnut Creek home 

Your Legacy
We invite you to continue the Legacy of Caring 
provided by John Muir Health by establishing  
your own Legacy of Giving through your  
charitable estate plans. We would be happy to 
help you explore gift options that meet your  
personal planning and philanthropic goals.
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John Muir Health has helped us  
tremendously and we hope our gift 
will help provide comfort to cancer  
patients at John Muir Health, right here  
in this community. Our hope is that other 
cancer patients will not have to travel far  
to receive the care they need. We invite  
other people in the community to  
consider supporting JMH and  
the care of cancer patients.

Are You Ready to  
Rollover for Me?
Under the new tax law, IRA Rollover Gifts  
continue to be an attractive and popular  
way to support your favorite charity for  
individuals 70 ½ and older.

How does it work?
• You must be 70 ½ or older at the time of the distribution

• Transfers must come from your IRA directly to the  

John Muir Health Foundation. The charitable rollover  

does not apply to 401(k), 403(b), or other retirement plans 

Steps for Making an IRA Rollover Gift  
to John Muir Health Foundation
• Contact your IRA plan administrator for their specific transmittal  

form or contact Office of Legacy Planning for assistance.

• For credit in 2019, please make your qualified charitable  

distribution on or before December 31, 2019.

Avoid taxes on transfers 
of up to $100,000 
from your IRA 
per calendar year

Satisfy some or all 
of your required 

minimum distribution 
from your IRA for 

the year

Make a gift 
designated for a
purpose you choose.

Reduce your 
taxable income, 

even if you do not 
itemize deductions

Advantages of IRA Rollover Gifts

An IRA Rollover Gift is an easy 
way to support the future of 

extraordinary compassionate 
care at John Muir Health.

Listen to our Podcast 
about philanthropy 

and the new tax law: 
https://i.send2press.com/DuPeI


